Minutes of Meeting

Pathway Committee (015 JUL 30 AM 8: 2L

March 5, 2014
7:00 PM, Room 112, Town Hall

The meeting was called to order at approximately 7:00 p.m. Present were Committee
Members Anne Staples, Ken Cadman, Kevin Cafferty, Pat Palzkill, Jim Kelliher, Bob
Woodill, Brendan Sullivan, Brendan Recupero (alt) and Pam Brake (alt). The meeting
was held in the Planning Office.

Bills
Horsley Witten $14,540.85
Member Staples moved to pay the bill. The motion was approved 7-0.

Town Center Path
Forest Street

Phase 2A Regarding the resident at 221 Forest Street the plans Horsley Witten is
looking at ways to reduce any stormwater runoff onto their property. A plan has also
been proposed to eliminate the stone wall alteration.

The Conservation meeting on 2/4/15 focused on the options for crossing the finger
wetland with Conservation members having several opinions about the best way to do
that. Horsley Witten has presented several plans to the committee and the committee
wants to move ahead with the shortest possible crossing. That will be presented at the
next meeting. The various options have been staked in the field by Horsley Witten.

Phase 2B: The project was presented to CPC on 2/23/14 as two options. The preferred
track to the center through Miller Woods with the option of Forest Street to Gaffield if
private property could not be secured or if costs were prohibitive. The funding request is
$900,000.

Member Staples moved close the meeting at 7:30. The motion was approved 7-0.

I certify that the above minutes were reviewed and approved by the majority vote by the
Pathways Committee on July 29, 2015.
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